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Domino’s Dough Nights Overview  

• Dominos rep. when over the basic information regarding the Dominos Dough Night 

fundraiser detailing that we would receive $2 back from every order.  

• He also provided a copy of Eyestones reserved nights for the rest of the year and it was 

decided between those in attendance that we would choose different nights to not 

interfere with them as well as to not overwhelm the store.  

• Order points can go to more than one teacher for families who have multiple students.  

• The class with the most points that month receives a pizza party. 

• Yard signs to be placed in front of the school as well as “Pizza Night” stickers were also 

talked about.  

Principal’s Report  

1. Shade structure- no update or progress 

2. Mascot costume options- It was decided to let the students vote and pick a costume. 

3. Leader in me t-shirts for the school- this was approved by all in attendance and a survey 

with student sizes will be sent out for the 24-25 school year.  

4. Annual Leader in Me cost- the annual fee was paid in the amount of $4,750.  

5. Field day- Providing plain white shirts for all students to decorate for Field Day was all 

discussed and approved.  

Treasurer’s Report 

• A donation of $182.97 was received from King Soopers. 

• $1,614.90 was spent.  

• The remaining balance is $84,013.84. 

• Angie is going to send out a reminder of small fundraising opportunities. 

Upcoming Events Planning  

1. Science Night (Feb. 23) Volunteer needs for setup, as well as pizza dinner sales was 

discussed. Confirmation of pizza totals as well as pick up needed for next meeting.  

2. Classified Appreciation Week- PTO will cover Feb. 14th by providing a candy bar. 

Volunteer needs for setup as well as donated items was discussed.  

3. Internet Safety Parent Night- Melissa has a phone call this coming up Friday to talk 

details and will have an update for the February meeting.  

4. Ornament Night feedback- the event was amazing with a great turnout! 

5. WAT teacher prizes- a few prizes have yet to be claimed and Melissa is going to send out 

a reminded email to faculty.  

Volunteer Coordination 

 Whitney will be sending out sign up forms for Science Night and the candy bar. 

Teacher Appreciation  

The candy bar on Feb. 14th for Classified Appreciation counts as the teacher appreciation event 

for the month of February. 
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Other Business 

• Booster for WAT- the information has been submitted to the district, but no information 

regarding the approval has been received.  

• Kiwanis Outreach- Eb with more information next meeting 

• School Supply Box vendors- this is currently on hold while waiting for more information 

from the district. 

• Clubs- Robotics club will continue into the second semester and running club will begin 

in the spring. 

• Shirts or buttons for PTO members to wear during school functions were mentioned to 

help gain new members.  

 

 

Next meeting will be on February 5th, 2024 


